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EUROPEAN COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR AGRICULTURE AND RURAL DEVELOPMENT

* Directorate B. Quality, Research & Innovation, Outreach
The Director

Brussels
AAF/nb/agri.ddgl.b.4(2021)1009255

Thank you for your email of 15 January' in relation to the trade of organic products with
the United Kingdom.

Concerning your first question, please note that the general provisions of the Withdrawal
Agreement for food products apply also to organic food. In this context, Article 41

https://ec.europa.eu/info/sites/info/files/brexit _files/info_site/notice-to-stakeholders-
brexit-organic-products.pdf

Concerning your second question, organic products marketed as of 1* January 2021 will
have to satisfy the relevant labelling requirements for third countries. We understand that
this may represent a readiness issue for some control bodies and operators. In the spirit of
cooperation, during an initial limited period, it could be accepted that this mandatory
information is displayed on supplementary labels affixed on the products.

Yours faithfully,

! Ares(2021)931197

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIE - Tel. +32 22991111

- Electronically signed on 10/02/2021 12:40 (UTC+01) in accordance with article 11 of Commission Decision C(2020) 4482





